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* As of December 2007 there were 54 areas with confidential name-based HIV infection reporting. 
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In 2006, 52,878 cases of HIV infection (not AIDS) were reported to CDC from 45 states and 5 U.S. dependent areas with confidential name-based HIV infection surveillance. California, Illinois, New York, Pennsylvania, Florida, and Washington reported the largest number of cases of HIV infection. 

In 2006, the following 45 states and 5 U.S. dependent areas conducted HIV case surveillance and reported cases of HIV infection in adults, adolescents, and children to CDC: Alabama, Alaska, Arizona, Arkansas, California, Colorado, Connecticut, Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Idaho, Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Kansas, Kentucky, Louisiana, Maine, Michigan, Minnesota, Mississippi, Missouri, Nebraska, Nevada, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New Mexico, New York, North Carolina, North Dakota, Ohio, Oklahoma, Oregon, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, South Carolina, South Dakota, Tennessee, Texas, Utah, Virginia, Washington, West Virginia, Wisconsin, Wyoming, American Samoa, Guam, the Northern Mariana Islands, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. Virgin Islands.

Note. Because states initiated confidential name-based HIV infection reporting on different dates, the length of time reporting has been in place influences the number cases reported in a given year. For example, California, Illinois and Washington switched from code-based to name-based reporting in 2006. The high numbers of cases reported from these areas in 2006 are most likely due to an influx of previously diagnosed cases into the name-based system. As time passes and name-based reporting stabilizes, the annual numbers should decrease for these areas.


